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September 21, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Patrice Proctor, Chairwoman 
Valley Township Board of Supervisors 
890 West Lincoln Highway 
P.O. Box 467 
Coatesville, PA 19320 
 
Re: Valley Township Subsidiary Water Allocation Permit 

Application No. WA-15-917A 
APS No. 1021057, AUTH No. 1322681 
Valley Township 
Chester County 

 
Dear Ms. Proctor: 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection has received a subsidiary water allocation 
permit application from Valley Township.  The applicant is requesting the right to purchase, 
from Pennsylvania American Water Company, 720,000 gallons per day, based on peak day 
usage. 
 
If you would like a copy of this subsidiary water allocation permit renewal application or have 
any questions, please contact me at 484.250.5122.   
 
We would appreciate receiving any comments you have on this proposed allocation within 
thirty (30) days of the above date.  If you have no comments or concerns regarding this 
application, please send a letter to that effect for our records.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Strubilla 
 
Andrew Strubilla, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer Manager 
Safe Drinking Water 
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